
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeff Waldorf [mailto:jwaldorf@wi.rr.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 10:11 AM 
To: Hatala, Carlen 
Subject: Certificate of Appropriateness 
 
I am writing to renew my Certificate of Appropriateness for work on my exterior porch at 959 N. 34th 
Street. 
 
the original COA was issued on September 16, 2016 
 
 
I need to have it reissued with a new expiration date. 
 
Much thanks 
 
Jeff Waldorf 
414.526.6648 
 


